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January 9, 2015 

  

 

Dear Parents (Guardians):  

 

To celebrate the successes and hard work of our students, an end-of-the-year field trip to Universal Islands of 

Adventure has been planned for eighth grade. The cost of the trip will include transportation, admission to the park, 

a lunch coupon and a t-shirt for safety.  

 

This special event will take place on Friday, May 29th. We will be leaving promptly at 5:45 a.m. and returning no 

later than 10:30 p.m. In order for a student to attend the end-of-the-year trip, he/she must comply with the Falcon 

Cove Discipline Plan, demonstrating outstanding behavior from January 9, 2015 through May 29, 2015. A student 

who receives any of the following will lose his/her privilege to attend the Universal Studios trip:  

 

Two (2) referrals with administrative action  

Two (2) Saturday school detentions for off track behaviors  

One Alternative to Suspension or One External suspension  

 

As we prepare to transition our students to 9th grade, we want to use this field trip as an opportunity for them to show 

their growing sense of responsibility and maturity. To do this, we will be allowing the students to walk around the 

park with their peers in groups. They will be responsible for meeting with their adult chaperones throughout the day 

to check in. We have found the students to be very successful with this format.  

 

We are looking forward to having a great time. Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. Please 

encourage your child to maintain the level of behavior expected at Falcon Cove to join in the fun.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

W. David Segarra       Jennifer Dailey  

 

8th Grade Assistant Principal     8th Grade Field Trip Coordinator  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

        

                Please sign and return bottom portion to your child’s Social Studies Teacher.  

 

I have read and understand the discipline guidelines for the 8th grade end-of-year trip.  

 

Student’s Name (Please Print) _______________________________________________  

 

Parent (Guardian) Signature: _______________________________________________ 
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